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I would like to have weekly compost pickup added to the weekly trash and recycling instead of
having to drop off the compostable material. I think more people would take advantage of it. I
would also like to have more types of recyclable material added for pickup. Other states recycle
beverage bottles and can with a deposit at purchase which is returned when the material is returned
to the seller; why won't MN do that?


